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Port Summer Show a

To The Editor:

The Port Summer Show would like to
thank all those who contributed to the suc-
cess.of George M. We especially want to
thank Robert Harding Real Estate, the Port
Washington Youth Council, Schreiber Stu-
dent Government, Schreiber HSA, Parents
Council, Weber, Sousz, Manorhaven, Daly
and Guggenheim HSA's for their support of
our productions,

Wewouldalsolike tothank Benand Jerry’s
for donating ice cream for our concessions
on Friday and Saturday. It added to the festivi-
ty on two hot August nights, Thanks also to
Alper’s and Shielﬁs Hardware for donating
suppliesand to all the thrift shopsthat helped
with the costuming, We appreciate the sup-
port of all the local businesses that advertis-
ed in our program.

On behalf of the entire Board of the Port
Summer Show, [ would like to express deep
gratitude to Debby Super, Dennis
McCulloughand Kendall Walsh who work-
ed so hard for so many weeks to produce
beautiful, colorful performances.

Congratulations to Mardi Braun, Cam Gelb
and Phil Glover, our very talented and

Success

dedicated staff. The extra time spent with
the cast was greatly appreciated. We would
like to thank Ann Kopple, our set designer;
Manu Klein for lending some of her
costumes; the Gambol for fabric and trims;
Ron and Chris Meadows for their help with
lights, sound, and a million othersmall favors.
We would also like to thank all the parents,
friends, and Summer Show Alumni who
helped backstage and in the orchestra. We
want to thank all the custodians who were
patient with the exuberance of 75 teenagers
night after night. We thank too, Dr. Heebink,
who has encouraged us from the very
beginning.

conclusion, we would like to thank two
more special groups. First, our audiences,
who suffered the heat to fill up the house,
We know you had fun with us. Last, but cer-
tainly not least, we want to thank all the
teenagers who took part in the show either

as cast, crew or orchestra, Your hard work and
enthusiasm made you a pleasure to work

with. It was gratifying forustosee youdance,

hear you sing, and see how wonderful you

all looked. Hope you had a fun summer!
Bess Mulvihill, President



